As members of an entrely independent student association, those who participated in the
NASCA tour have demonstrated critical analytical capabilities and an advanced capacity for policy-
related arguments. I believe that the recommendations contained in this report could not have been
possible if it were not for the curiosity that drives IRSA students to seek answers to their questions

beyond the lecture hall, even when it means driving for five days.



